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EXPRESSION OF SUPPORT TO ONE NATION, ONE ELECTION & THE NEED TO 

ACCOMMODATE OTHER CRUCIAL POLITICO-ELECTORAL REFORMS 

 
Hyderabad / New Delhi, 

17th December 2024. 
 

Dear Indians, 

Today, the Union Government under the leadership of our Hon’ble Prime 

Minister Sri Narendra Modi Ji has tabled the One Nation, One Election bill officially 

called as The Constitution (One Hundred and Twenty-Nineth) Amendment Bill 2024 to 

enable simultaneously elections to the All State / UT Legislative Assemblies and the 

Lok Sabha (Parliament). 

In view of this historic development, we would like to express our in-principle 

support to One Nation, One Election. The bill in its current form is very nascent and 

we, along with other stakeholders from polity, administration, academia and 

intelligentsia, shall continue to emphasize on the critical need to accommodate various 

politico-electoral reforms which are necessary to uphold the idea of democratic self-

government by states, municipalities and panchayat raj institutions and also promote 

the noble constitutional spirit of federalism. 

 

Thank you! 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 
 

Akhil Chirravuri 

(Chairman & MD) 

CRFHGR. 
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